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How it works: A summary of the exclusive on sale process October 21-26

1. Monday 21 October and Tuesday 22 October:
Glasgow 2014’s Official Ticketing website and Ticketing Hotline opens exclusively at
10am for previous ticketing applicants who received no tickets in the application
phase. Signing-in using their unique Customer Reference number, they will have first
opportunity to purchase any remaining tickets for sessions with availability. During
this period, tickets will be available to buy on a first-come, first —served basis.

2. Wednesday 23 October and Thursday 24 October:
Glasgow 2014’s Official Ticketing website and Ticketing Hotline open on a first-come
first-served basis from 10am for previous ticketing applicants who received no
tickets in the application phase AND those who received some tickets in the
application phase. Signing-in using their unique Customer Reference number both
groups of customers have access to purchase any remaining tickets. During this
period, tickets will be available to buy on a first-come, first served basis.

3. Friday 25 October and Saturday 26 October:
All existing Glasgow 2014 ticket applicants have an exclusive opportunity to buy any
remaining available tickets prior to general public sale. Tickets will be available to
buy on a first-come, first-served basis.



